From: stephen bishop

Sent: 23 Aug 2022 13:40:45 +0100
To: Licensing
Subject: Licensing application 22/01401/LAPRE

Dear Sir/Madam,

nive o

| have read the letters filed by Mr Wake, and Doctors Bell and Shaw, objecting to
the above application and | concur with the views expressed in those letters.

| would ask that any licence granted for the sale of alcohol and the playing of live
and recorded music be restricted to pub opening hours, and that a requirement
be imposed that all music be kept to a volume where it will not cause a
disturbance to nearby properties.

Stephen Bishop




